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We’ll see you at 6:30pm! First year student s: make sure you’re bringing in those 

retreat forms! 

Living Stations of the Cross: 
HS Teens: Join us as we prepare to lead the Good Friday devotion in remembrance of Christ’s passion 

and sacrifice on the cross. Rehearsals are Tuesday from 7-9pm. Please be on time! 

Washed Clean:  Tonight we’re focusing our Sacraments semester on Reconciliation. What 
does it mean, and why is it SO important to us as Catholics? Come to EDGE to learn why it’s one of 
the most amazing things ever! 
JR. HIGH RETREAT UPDATE: 6 weeks until our retreat! Parents, sign your student 
up for this retreat. It’s all about the year of mercy and, of course, includes all of those camp things you 
love! Get your permission slips under the TV by the youth room! 

Date: April 8-10  Cost: $145 (payment plans available) 

Director of Youth Ministry – Katie Mahoney – KMahoney@stpaulcatholic.org 
Confirmation Coordinator – Shelly Michna – SSMichna@shelmark.net 

Welcome to SPACE! 
“…dedicated to bringing teens into relationship with Jesus Christ, and 

empowering young people to become disciples of Him in their everyday life 
through study of scripture, catechesis and service…” 
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Children’s Ministry   
   Partnering with parents to keep 

the light of faith burning 
 

For information call Sara Fontana 281.333.3891 Ext. 339 
or e-mail: sfontana@stpaulcatholic.org. 

PRESCHOOL CCE 

February 21, 28, March 6, April 3,10,17, 24, and May 1 

FAMILY FORMATION   

March 6, April 3, and May 1 

ALL CCE CLASSES MEET THIS WEEK! 
Parents come to the parenting workshop… 
Parenting is not easy! Come learn some great 
techniques that will assist you in 
keeping calm as you raise the 
responsible adults you want 
your children to become! 
FOR PARENTS OF 
ELEMENTARY STUDENTS: 
FEBRUARY 22, at 6:30 PM 
and FEBRUARY 24, at 5:00 PM. 

FOR PARENTS OF PRESCHOOL CHILDREN 
FEBRUARY 24 at 10 AM. 

FIRST COMMUNION PARENT SESSIONS: 
DURING CCE TIMES 

FEBRUARY 29  
SPANISH & ENGLISH 

MARCH 2 –ENGLISH 

MARCH 4 – SPANISH 

 

ST. PAUL’S 2016 VBS 
JULY 25 TO JULY 29, 2016 

REGISTER ONLINE TODAY! 
http://www.stpaulcatholic.org/2016-vbs-

registration 
 

VIRTUS COURSE: PROTECTING GOD'S CHILDREN 
(3 hours) 

Required for all volunteers working with children/youth. 

April 3 – St. John the Baptist, Alvin, 3:30 PM (Spanish) 

April 9 – St. Luke the Evangelist, 9 AM 

REFRESHER COURSE: KEEPING THE PROMISE ALIVE 
 (1 1/2 hours) 

Required for all volunteers every 5 years 

February 26 – St. Luke the Evangelist, 6:30 PM 

March 4 – St. Luke the Evangelist, 6:30 PM 
 

A GREAT LENTEN PRACTICE: 
Participate in one of the BAY AREA LENTEN 

PENANCE SERVICES - All take place at 7:00 PM. 
St. Luke the Evangelist  – Wed., 
Feb. 24, 11011 Hall Rd., Houston  
St. Clare of Assisi – Tue., Mar. 1,  
3131 El Dorado Blvd., Houston  
St. Mary of the Immaculate 
Conception – Wed., Mar. 2, 816 
Park Dr., La Porte  

Mary Queen – Tue., Mar. 8, 606 Cedarwood Dr., 
Friendswood  
St. Helen – Thur., Mar. 3, 2209 Old Alvin Rd., Pearland  
St. Mary of the Expectation – Wed., Mar. 9, 1612 E. 
Walker St., League City  
St. Bernadette – Thur., Mar. 10, 15500 El Camino Real, 
Houston  
St. Paul the Apostle – Tue., Mar. 15, 18223 Point 
Lookout Dr., Nassau Bay  
St. Hyacinth — Wed., March 16, 2921 Center Street, 
Deer Park  
 

Confessions will NOT be heard here at St. Paul the 
Apostle any Tuesday or Thursday which coincides 
with a Bay Area Lenten Penance Service. 

 

Bay Area Jubilee 
For Married Couples 
10, 25, and 50 YEARS 

 

As part of our Jubilee Year of Mercy, Bay Area 
Catholic pastors would like to invite married 
couples, celebrating 10, 25 and 50 years of 
marriage, to a special, blessing and pot luck 
dinner on Saturday, March 5, 2016. The event will 
take place at the 4:30 PM Eucharist at St. Clare of 
Assisi. If you are celebrating one of these 
anniversaries in 2016 and would like to be a part 
of this great event, please call Elena at the Parish 
Office and reserve a spot. 
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Book of Memorials 
 

 

 

 
 

In our desire to acknowledge the contributions 
given by members of the St. Paul the Apostle 
family in the building of our new church we are 
creating a “Book of Gratitude”. Our first step is 
to verify that the memorial items that were 
funded by generous parishioners are correctly 
acknowledged. 

As of Ash Wednesday, February 10, a binder 
titled “Book of Memorials” may be found on a 
table in the narthex. Please refer to this binder if 
you donated toward a memorial item to verify 
your information. Please contact Maria Conner if 
you have questions or comments at 281.333.3891 
Ext. 330 or mconner@stpaulcatholic.org. 

The Knights of Columbus 
Council 6234 will be hosting 
their annual Lenten fish fry on: 

February 26, March 4, 11, and 18. Time: 
5:30 PM to 7:30 PM. For more info contact 
Tony Quezada at 281.217.1810 or 
demetrioquezada@yahoo.com. We hope 
to see you there. 
 

Bay Area Deanery Council of Catholic Women 

The Bay Area Deanery Council of Catholic Women 
(BADCCW) will take a tour of the Shrine of the True 
Cross Catholic Church, 300 FM 517 Rd. East, Dickinson, 
77539, Wednesday, February 24th, beginning with 8:30 AM 
Mass.  

Following Mass, coffee, and the tour, we will have a short 
business meeting and then lunch. ($5 donation requested) 
The CCW is an affiliated network of dedicated Catholic 
women who come together for fellowship, to grow in 
spirituality, leadership and service to Christ, His church & 
society. For more information, contact Gretchen Mitchell 
at 832.605.8360; gretchenmitchell@gmail.co

 


